APRIL 2021



OSHKOSH AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT PROJECT PROGRESS REPORT

WHAT'S NEW?

In April, the design team continued to explore and develop the theme of 'Unity' as a design concept for the District. Bray Architects met with eight different user groups to learn more about their specific needs as they relate to curriculum and day-to-day processes. Individuals in these user groups represent a variety of members including teachers, custodial staff, and District administration. The goal of these user group meetings is to ensure that the new middle school meets today's needs and can adapt for future needs over the next 60+ years.

PLANNING & DESIGN UPDATE

At the middle school, the concept of 'Unity' is emerging throughout the building, creating unique and exciting areas for future students. Please take a look at the images of the collaboration and commons areas below.

Designs for this summer's secure entry projects are completed. Bids for these projects will be received on April 22, with the goal of selecting a general contractor by the first week in May. Design work on the second set of secure entry projects is underway as design meetings for these begin in early May.

PRELIMINARY CLASSROOM COLLABORATION RENDERING

WHAT'S NEXT?

- Continued discussion with the City of Oshkosh related to the new middle school and building requirements.
- » Interior design development as we continue to define how 'Unity' is portrayed throughout the building, community, and District.
- » Continued user group meetings with staff and community members.





PRELIMINARY MAIN OFFICE RENDERING

